
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
We treasure the upcoming opportunity at the SOURCE + SUMMIT Retreat to provide a weekend that we pray will be 
truly a spiritual blessing for your child. Please read through this email as it contains important information for the 
weekend. The best way you can continue your good influence in your child’s life is to sincerely pray for them to 
receive everything that God is wanting to give them over this weekend. Coupled with sacrifice and your continued 
love and support your child will have the best preparation possible for the upcoming weekend.  
  

HOLY HOUR TO PRAY FOR YOUR YOUTH! 
Please come! 

Saturday, March 9, @ 8:50 PM – 9:50 PM 
Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

2701 W. Franklin St. 
This will take place at the same time your youth will be experiencing the Eucharistic Healing Service at Mater Dei. 

 
“Blessed are Those Called to the Supper of the Lamb!”  As our theme this year, Source + Summit will not only 
proclaim this truth but guide our young church to experience it! There is no greater good or honor we can have than to 
attend the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. 
 
“Then the angel said to me, “Write this: Blessed are those who are invited to the wedding supper of the Lamb!” And 
he added, “These are the true words of God.” Rev.19:9 
 

The Closing Holy Mass for the 2024 Source + Summit Retreat  
will be at 10:00 at the Mater Dei Gym. 
Please answer the CALL and join us! 

 
Reminder: Daylight Savings Time begins at midnight on Saturday, March 9.   

Please set your clock up one hour.   
 

Date:  March 8, 9, 10, 2024  
Place:  Mater Dei High School – 1300 Harmony Way, Evansville, IN 47720  
Time: Friday – Registration 5:30 PM – Cafeteria - Drop off at Cafeteria Doors – Door #3 
Friday Closing – 10:30 PM – Pick up at Main Gym Door – Door #4 
Saturday – 8:00 AM – 10:00 PM – Drop off / Pick up – Main Gym Door.  
Sunday – 8:15 AM – 12:00 PM  
Closing Mass - 10:00 AM   
  
Cell Phones 
Please encourage your child to leave their cell phone at home.  They will be able to contact you through their 
group chaperone or you them.  If this is not an option, then please encourage them to keep their cell phones 
turned off except when during lunch & dinner breaks.  We want them to be able to be totally engaged in all  
the many facets of the weekend. 
 
WHAT TO WEAR: 
Please dress modestly but comfortably. Mass will be celebrated daily, and the youth will be sitting on the floor 
during parts of the weekend. Tight, low cut or short shirts, low-cut jeans or short shorts are not appropriate.  
  
Anyone under the age of 18 may not leave Mater Dei without a written note from you.  You will need to check 
your child out of the retreat at the information table outside the doors in the event they would need to leave. 
  
Any other questions please call Kathy at 812-490-0289  
or e-mail Gail at sourcesummit@evdio.org.  
  
In Jesus, Our Source + Summit, 
The Source + Summit Retreat Team 


